
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

 
 
 

CHANGE TO § 341 MEETING LOCATION FOR RESIDENTS 
OF CLINTON, HOWARD AND TIPTON COUNTIES 

 
 
Chapter 7 panel trustee Edward Dechert has announced his retirement from the 
panel of chapter 7 trustees and he will cease accepting new case assignments on 
August 1, 2013.  Based upon the current level of new case filings and a variety of 
other factors, the United States Trustee has advised the Court that the United States 
Trustee has decided not to appoint a new trustee to replace Trustee Dechert at this 
time.  In addition, use of the Kokomo § 341 meeting location will be discontinued 
upon completion of the § 341 meetings in cases assigned to Trustee Dechert.    
 
As a result, and at the direction of the United States Trustee, § 341 meetings for 
residents of Clinton, Howard and Tipton Counties who file a bankruptcy petition in 
the Southern District of Indiana on or after August 1, 2013, will be held in Room 
416, Birch Bayh Federal Building and United States Courthouse, 46 E. Ohio 
Street, Indianapolis, IN 46204.  The United States Trustee has also indicated that 
she will appoint chapter 7 trustees to the affected cases from members of the 
chapter 7 trustee panel who typically hold their § 341 meetings at the 
aforementioned Indianapolis location.   
 
Questions about these changes should be directed to the United States Trustee at 
317-226-6101.  
 
July 18, 2013      /s/ Kevin P. Dempsey 
        Clerk 


